
IMPORTANT DATES
TO REMEMBER

Monday 12/20 -
Thursday 12/23 ERS
Spirit Week

Friday 12/24 - Friday
12/31 Holiday Break, No
School

Tuesday 1/4 - 4:00
Beginning Band
Rehearsal @ RMS

Wednesday 1/5 - 6:00
Virtual PTA Meeting

Thursday 1/6 - 4:00
Advanced Band
Rehearsal @ RMS

Friday 1/7 - 9:30 COTM
Grade K-2; 10:00 COTM
Grade 3-5

December 17, 2021

School Hours: 8 am - 3 pm

Absences:
When your child is absent.
Please call the school office
(603) 332-2146.  Leave
your name, your child’s
name, the child's teacher's
name and reason for
absence.  If we do not hear
from you, district policy
states we will call you.
This is for your child’s
safety.

Table Talk: What day
are they most looking
forward to for Spirit
week?

Lunch Menu Link
MENU

Christine Hebert, Principal
East Rochester School

773 Portland Street, Rochester, NH 03868
Phone (603) 332-2146

www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
Twitter @ERSchoolnh

https://rochester.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
http://www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
http://twitter.com


The weather is changing and snow
is coming! Our students have

outside recess as much as we can.
If it is warmer than 20 degrees

fahrenheit with wind chill, we are
outside!  Students need boots for
the playground. If you need help

with snow clothing or boots, please
call school counselor Rachel

Legard. She has a few resources for
used clothes.

Click here to see all the decorated doors
at East Rochester School!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-utCa76qj9QEuh57MnvdL-EeXfj9F02U/view?usp=sharing


Please label your
child’s belongings
to keep them out
of Lost & Found.

All items left in lost &
found will be donated over

the holiday break.



ERS PTA is now partnered with Amazon
Smile! Click Here so every time you shop
Amazon a portion of what you spend will
be donated to ERS PTA. It will ask you if

you want to support the "New Hampshire
Congress of Parents and Teachers." say
yes. We are working on getting the name

changed to ERS PTA.
Happy Shopping!!

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/83-2573034


The SCHOLASTIC Book Fair was a huge success! I could not have
done it without the support of all the amazing students, teachers, and

staff. Thank you!

A special thanks to parents who helped by volunteering. I really
appreciate you giving your time to make this event successful.

I wanted to share a few pictures from the Book Fair.
Enjoy! Ruthanne Laine, ERS Librarian


